
  

 

Our ref:  LTM/kmd/y8/pevecanx 
 
20 November 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Postposed Year 8 Parents Evening – Wednesday, 20 November 2024 
 
I write to inform you that we have made the decision to postpone tonight’s Year 8 Parents 
Evening.  
 
Following disruption to some transport this morning which has resulted in students not being 
in school, alongside contact from families who have notified us they are now not able to attend 
due to concerns with the weather, and the fact that some staff are not in school and would not 
be available in the evening, there would be many cancelled meetings. 
 
We are keen to ensure that all families have a productive evening, therefore these concerns 
have resulted in us reviewing the situation and making the decision to postpone. 
 
We will be in contact shortly with an alternative date which is likely to follow the Christmas 
break.  If parents had any specific issue they had wanted to flag tonight which needs a 
response before this, please do not hesitate to contact school and we will ensure you receive 
an appropriate reply. 
 
Can I apologise for any inconvenience caused and thank you as always for your support and 
understanding.    
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Lee Tristham 
Headteacher 
 


